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As Roose is a maintained community primary school the Local Authority manages our admissions into Reception each year. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parents of children born between 1st September 2013 and 31st August 2014 need to apply for places in Reception 2018 by 15th January 2018. To apply for places please go to the website:
www.cumbria.gov.uk/school admissions
This is the same for Secondary school applications. Applications must be received by 31st October 2017.
If parents wish to apply for places in other year groups they should contact the school on 01229 838841 to enquire if places are available and / or to arrange a visit.
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